
From:  
Sent: 14 May 2020 10:31 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to Adult Gaming Center 

 

Please note my objection to an Adult Gaming Center to be located at 141 Kilburn High Rd 

NW6 7HT. This type of establishment brings no value to the community and there are 

already plenty of locations nearby for those who desire to gamble.  

 

I am local to the area and see daily how these venues bring anti-social behavior and crime to 

our streets. I hope the council takes these issues seriously and considers them when debating 

whether to grant the license.  

 

Kindest regards, 

 


